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Upcoming Meetings

Regular Council Meeting - Monday, March 13, 2023 at 6:00pm 

Council Chambers
Township Office 

3720 County Road 34
 Alexandria ON

Council  approved the Glengarry Sports Palace parking lot as the 
location of the new Community Outdoor Rink. At the May 24, 2022
meeting, a delegation came to Council on a proposed Community
Outdoor Rink Project in honour of Alain Larocque.  Council was in
support of the project at the time and instructed staff to begin
conversations with the group. Over the past several months, staff
continued to discuss the project with the group about location,
timing and funding. As a result, the organization recently
approached Staff with the idea of building on Township property. A
location in the Glengarry Sports Palace parking lot was suggested by
the group.  Staff evaluated the area and put forth the
recommendation to Council, which was unanimously approved.
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Meeting Highlights
Community Outdoor Rink

Update to 2023 Community
Grants

Council approved the Community Grant to the Alexandria Curling Club
in the amount of $1,850.00 payable through the Community Grant
Program funding in the 2023 municipal budget. Under the theme of
"100 years of Curling and Community Engagement," the group is
planning many events. The main event will be indoor curling at the
Alexandria Curling Club in October 2023, which will be followed by a
catered dinner and music. Everyone is welcome to attend this event,
which invites people to learn about the history of curling.

 

For more information please visit www.northglengarry.ca

In Other News... 

The Great Canadian Kilt Skate
Returns to North Glengarry!

After a few successful years of an at-home edition, the
time has finally come to bring the Great Canadian Kilt
Skate back in-person! 

North Glengarry is excited to invite anyone who is
interested in attending their event being held on
Sunday, February 19, 2023 from 9am to 1pm at the
Maxville and District Sports Complex. 

Please come in your kilt to skate and enjoy some live
entertainment by the MacCulloch Dancers and Quigley
Highlander's Pipes and Drums. Please enjoy horse-
drawn wagon rides outside, and coffee, hot chocolate
and Scottish shortbread cookies inside. 

Regular Council Meeting - Monday, February 27, 2023 at 6:00pm 

Roads Needs Study Workplan for
2023

Council approved the Roads Capital Workplan for 2023, which
includes many sections of the Township road network to be upgraded.  
Studies completed in 2022 for 2023 showed that a road that was to be
reconstructed for 1.5 million would need an additional 1.2 million to
reinforce the base of the road. Public Works has investigated
alternative paths suggested in the 2021 Roads Need Study due to the
cost. More investigation into alternatives for the road will be carried
out in collaboration with the County due to the size and traffic
loading. As a result of these additional investigations, alternative road
works were put forth as recommended capital projects for 2023 and
approved by Council.


